
STH visits Australia  
******************** 
     The Secretary for Transport and Housing, Ms Eva Cheng, will leave Hong 
Kong later this evening (November 10) for a visit to Melbourne, Australia.  
 
     Ms Cheng will meet representatives from the property sales regulatory body 
and some real estate agents to exchange views on the regulation of the sale of 
first-hand residential properties.  
   
    Ms Cheng will also visit the Victoria Police to see how they enforce drug driving 
legislation.    
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